
Zoning Report June 2024 

 

 

6/2/24 Letter Sent to Buzas residence for unpermitted shed 

 

6/24/24 Jeff Klemens, 436 Alleghany Ave- Yefri Lobo installing-  New  

shed. APPROVED 

 

6/27/24 Mike Rickels, 31 Woodland Ave. Addition – DENIED, rear 
setbacks cannot be met(33’ need 50’). Zoning Hearing requested. 

 

6/27/24 Follow up with Buzas, Permit will be turned into Borough 
ASAP.   


